
Dear Advanced Band Parents,      5/4/22 
 

 
 The Devine Middle School Advanced Bands will have their annual Spring 

Concert on Thursday, May 12, 2022.  The concert will begin at 7:00 P.M. 

and will be held in the Devine Student Activity Center (DSAC).  
 

The concert will feature the DMS Concert and Symphonic Bands. All 

Concert Band members need to report to the band hall at 6:30 P.M. that 
evening to get their instruments and music. The band hall will be closed to 

these students until 6:30 P.M. to accommodate the beginning band concert, 
which will occur earlier in the evening. Concert Band members are to be in the 
performance area of the DSAC with their instrument and music at 6:45 P.M. 

for warm-up. All Symphonic Band members need to report to the band hall at 
6:45 P.M. that evening to get their instruments and music.  All Symphonic 

Band members should be in their seats in the Band Hall at 7:00 P.M. with 
instruments/music to check attendance, warm up, and wait for their 
performance time. 

 
The Concert Band will perform first at 7:00 P.M., followed by the 

Symphonic Band at 7:30 P.M. There will be an intermission in between bands 

to allow for the Concert Band to return to the Band Hall to put away their 
things and depart with parents at that time. The intermission will also provide 

time for the Symphonic Band to enter the performance area for their portion of 
the concert. 

 

 All band members will be required to attend their portion of the 
performance. This performance will serve as a major test grade for the 

semester. Concert Band students should wear something 
“dressy/churchy” for the performance. Symphonic Band Students should 
wear their Devine Band maroon polo, and full length, solid black pants for 

the performance. 
 
If you have any questions concerning the concert, please call the band hall at 

(830) 851-0864. 
 

 
Thank you, 
 

Jeff Miller 
Tom Settles 
James Quintero 

Robert Packer 


